
 

 

Standards Announcement 
Updated December 7, 2016  
Project 2016-04 Modifications to PRC-025-1 
 
Supplemental SAR Drafting Team Nomination Period Open through December 19, 2016 

   
Now Available   
 
Nominations are being sought for additional SAR drafting team members through 8 p.m. Eastern, 
Monday, December 19, 2016. 
 
Use the electronic form to submit a nomination. If you experience any difficulties in using the 
electronic form, contact Wendy Muller. An unofficial Word version of the nomination form is posted 
on the Standard Drafting Team Vacancies page and the project page. 
 
By submitting a nomination form, you are indicating your willingness and agreement to actively 
participate in the SDT meetings. If appointed by the Standards Committee (SC), you are expected to 
attend most of the face-to-face meetings as well as participate in meetings held via conference calls.  

 
The time commitment for this project is expected to be two to three conference calls in late January 
2017. Generator Owners in all regions with a background in protection systems should consider 
nominating. The area of focus will be wind/solar protection system requirements and protection 
systems for plants (synchronous & asynchronous) that are remote to transmission (+20 miles) where 
the line impedance may have an impact on the settings prescribed by the standard. Individuals 
appointed to the SAR team will be encouraged to nominate for the subsequent standard drafting 
team. 
 
Next Steps 
The SC is expected to appoint members to the team early 2017. Nominees will be notified shortly 
after they have been appointed. 
 
For information on the Standards Development Process, refer to the Standard Processes Manual. 
 

For more information or assistance, contact Senior Standards Developer, Scott Barfield-McGinnis (via 
email), or at (404) 446-9689. 
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